
Exceptional Officer Performance
The board would like to take this opportunity to highlight the vital work done by Brian Skinner, SCCA Webmaster over the past eight months. At the last AGM, a decision was made to run a friendly online team competition using the Tornelo platform. Once all the teams had been formulated from the club entries, Brian created the match fixtures on the SCCA website and incorporated a match results entry which enabled teams to see their progress throughout the tournaments played. This saved a lot of work for the Online Tournament Director.
Brian continued to update the teams when new players were added and with his excellent knowledge advised and guided the Online Tournament Director that helped ensure the tournaments ran smoothly. 
The work just didn’t stop there, as Brian was also heavily involved with the Individual online matches and Divisions set up. He works tirelessly and is an integral part of the SCCA scene.
Thank you Brian.
